
Migrant Education Program Services by Guadalupe Alvarado and Karla Plascencia 

SUMMER 2022 

Math & Innovation 

STEM Academy, Sum-

mer 2022 

Young Writer’s Acade-

my, Summer 2022 

Cal Poly Math Acade-

my, Summer 2022 

Upcoming Events!  

Top stories in this newsletter: 

MATH & Innovation STEM Summer Academy   

June 11th-29th 

The Migrant Education Program in coordination with the United We Lead 

Foundation held a Math & Innovation STEM academy for students this summer. At 

the academy students focused on developing problem-solving skills with real-world 

math problems to be college and career ready. Students participated in 20+ hours 

of Math instruction, with project-based learning while using STEM kits. The 

Academy’s goal was to provide youth development and leadership skills.  

Our district had 21 stipend recipients and two scholarship recipients: Jessica 

Vasquez Mendez from Santa Maria High School and Berenice Perez Castro from 

Righetti High School. Congratulations to our students for all your hard work and 

dedication!  

 

Young Writers Academy 

 June 11th—29th  

 This summer the Migrant Education Program collaborated with the United We 

 Lead Foundation to hold the Young Writer’s Academy where migrant students 

 were able to receive 20 hours of ELA instruction and improve their writing skills. 

 Participants also received a stipend of $150 and a chance to win scholarships 

 worth $250.  

 

 Three of our very own students were scholarship winners. Hooray for: Melissa 

 Ramirez from Santa Maria High School, Sarahi Rubio Solano from Righetti High 

 School, and Jasmine Rubio Solano from Righetti High School. Let ’s 

 Congratulate our students and acknowledge their hard work this summer!  

 

 Cal Poly Math Academy  

 July 18th-22nd 

 

 During the Cal Poly Math Academy this summer 

 students from across the region experienced    

 hands on activities to build on their math and 

 problem solving skills all while making math fun! 

 Participants received free food and loads of prizes 

 while enjoying the Cal Poly campus.  

 

 Pictured: Cal Poly Math Academy Students, 

 Summer 2022 

 

Meet your new Migrant School Advisors and Learn about Upcoming Events!  

Upcoming Events 

Back to School Night– August 25th: Come say hi to the Migrant Program team 

at your high school from 5-7 PM!  

Succeed this School year!-September (Details Coming Soon!): Meet your 

migrant school advisors and learn about program support services and skills to 

succeed this school year!  

ELA Young Writers Academy-Oct. 15th through Dec. 3rd: Participants will  

strengthen their skills in English Language Arts, will have a chance to win 

scholarships! 

Speech & Debate– Coming Soon: Students will learn critical skills in speech and 

debate to prepare for college level discussion and analysis.   

If you are interested in joining either of the academies or have questions about any 

of the upcoming events please email kplascencia@smjuhsd.org or call (805) 925 -

2567 ext. 1919 

Website: smjuhsdmigranted.com 

Instagram: @smjuhsdmigranted 

 

 

 


